

American Legion Awards Senator Nozzolio Certificate Of Appreciation

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO November 17, 2009



Victory - Red Creek's American Legion Peterson-Hall Post #436 recently recognized Senator Mike Nozzolio for his efforts in sponsoring legislation to rename Route 38 as the "Vietnam Veterans Memorial Highway of Valor". The Legion Post presented Senator Nozzolio with a Certificate of Appreciation during the Town of Victory's Veteran's Day celebration.

Pictured left to right are: Assemblyman Bob Oaks, Dennis Hadcock, Senator Nozzolio and Lucille Craine, Supervisor for the Town of Victory.